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Cllr Petrina 
Lees, 
Leader of 
the Council 
 

RESOLVED that the 
longstop date for the 
completion of the running 
track at Carver Barracks 
be extended to 31 October 
2022. 

The project is well 
underway but will not be 
completed by the current 
longstop date of 30 June 
2022. 
  
Discussions on a drainage 
issue have delayed the 
completion 
  

None. None.  Adrian Webb, Director 
- Finance and 
Corporate Services 
awebb@uttlesford.gov.
uk  

A decision will come into force and may be implemented on the expiry of five working days after the date of publication unless 
either the Chair or any three members of the Scrutiny Committee objects and calls it in. 
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